
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

16th Congress of the Russian Entomological Society 
 

Moscow, August 22–26, 2022 
 

The First Information Letter 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 

In 2022, we are going to hold the next (16th) Congress of the Russian Entomological Society. According to the decision 
of the 15th Congress, it will be held in Moscow, mainly in Lomonosov Moscow State University. We hope that by the end 
of August 2022 there will be no more restrictions that would prevent us from holding the congress in a normal way. 

 
Congress languages: Russian and English. 

 
Types of presentations: general plenary, sectional plenary, regular sectional, brief sectional, and posters. 

 
Principal deadlines and dates: 
By June 1, 2021: participants shall be registered at lomonosov-msu.ru/eng/event/6323. 
By March 1, 2022: abstract shall be submitted. 
August 22–26, 2022: the congress will take place. 
 
Main venue: Faculty of Biology, Lomonosov Moscow State University. 
 
Information on the Congress: 
entomology.bio.msu.ru/res-2022 
www.zin.ru/conferences/cres16 
vk.com/reo2022 
www.facebook.com/groups/reo2022 
 
Information about the registration fee, the composition of the sections and the program of the congress will be given in 
the forthcoming information letters. 
 
You are welcome in Moscow! 
 

Organizing Committee of the 16th Congress of the Russian Entomological Society 
 
Organizing committee contacts: +7 (495) 939-16-95, +7 (925) 860-24-71, 2022reo@gmail.com 
 
 

 


